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The health authorities of the Mayarí municipality ratified the national report issued
today from the Cuban public health ministry, where they were informed of a new
positive case of covid-19 belonging to this territory in the northeast of Holguín.

The 25-year-old patient, a confirmed case contact, is a neighbor of the March 13
distribution in the municipal seat, according to Dr. Raudel García Estopiñán,
director of public health in Mayarí.

Listen to the full part here
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